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Email – Office Updates_d1
Regional Cancer Care Associates – Central Jersey
Subject Line: Office Appointments Resuming Soon 

Dear Patients:

We know that you have needs, and that office visits are an important part of addressing them. So we are currently working on a plan to bring you in for the care you need.

During the virus shutdown, many diagnostic healthcare services were deemed to be nonessential. As these services ramp back up, several weeks’ worth of new cancer diagnoses are occurring now, and many patients and doctors are inquiring about in-office appointments. 

We are presently developing policies and procedures for handling new and existing patient visits most efficiently, effectively and safely. As we finalize these plans, we will begin seeing patients in the office over the next few weeks and transitioning away from telemedicine appointments.

We will keep you up-to-date regarding our plan and transition in the coming days. 
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